
From: Reyes, Cindy
Subject: RE: Request for meeting, mediation, and immediate serious strong action to stop 

ongoing distribution of illegally obtained photos and recordings of my 
family=FOLLOW UP

To: ekm@seastorm.com
Cc: Hales, Mayor
Sent: October 28, 2014 9:59 PM (UTC+00:00)

Erika,

Thank you for contacting Mayor Hales.  I sincerely apologize for the delay in 
response.

The Mayor is unable to meet with you in regards to your concerns.  I would ask 
that you follow up with the Auditor’s Independent Police Review (IPR) office if 
you would like to make a formal complaint.  IPR can tell you how to do this if 
you contact them via email or mail or if you visit them here in City Hall as 
they are located on the first floor.

Independent Police Review
1221 SW 4th Ave, Rm 140
Portland, OR 97204
phone:  503-823-0146
fax: 503-823-4571
ipr@portlandoregon.gov

Best,

Cindy Reyes
Constituent Services Specialist
Office of Mayor Charlie Hales | City of Portland
1221 SW 4th Ave., Suite 340 | Portland, OR 97204
E: cindy.reyes@portlandoregon.gov
P: 503-823-4120
www.portlandoregon.gov/mayor
-----Original Message-----
From: ekm@seastorm.com [mailto:ekm@seastorm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 5:42 PM
To: Hales, Mayor
Cc: ekm@seastorm.com
Subject: Request for meeting, mediation, and immediate serious strong action to 
stop ongoing distribution of illegally obtained photos and recordings of my 
family

Dear Mayor Hales,

I put a letter in the mail today (I guess it will go out on Thursday) with 
details about the spy situation for which I am requiring assistance and 
mediation.

I wanted to make sure to contact you immediately, however, because I believe 
that images/video/recordings are *still* being distributed, and it is EXTREMELY 
important to me that this be halted IMMEDIATELY. I am VERY concerned about 
people hacking any feeds or streams and/or taking screenshots and downloading 
these illegally obtained images to keep or distribute later. It worries me, 
because digital files are nearly impossible to secure, and those in control of 
these images seem to lack all ethics. If someone needs to be taken into custody 
- please do that. I have a feeling the police know exactly who is responsible. I
am very upset about this crime.

If you are are not the right person to contact about this, please forward it to 
the correct person. The main thing is I do not want to be put in the position of



dealing with police, or anyone who will be forced to lie to me, or who will be 
hostile to me.

My email is severely compromised and very unreliable due to all the intense 
hacking I have experienced. I don't feel I can trust Google Gmail to keep my 
accounts secure, and I haven't found a good replacement for them. If you need to
contact me, the best way is by mail, or phone:
206-551-9128

I expect your office will receive my "snail mail" letter by Friday. I hope to 
get a call from your scheduler next week. I really want to make some progress on
this issue which has affected me and my family so severely.

Thank you,

Erika Meyer
305 NE 61st Avenue Apt D13
Portland, Oregon 97213

ph: 206-551-9128
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